
Burn Permits 

"Permit to Kindle Fire" 

Town of Baltimore 

The Town of Baltimore requires burn permits for open 

burning of natural vegetation, yard debris, or other natural 

products. We follow the State of Vermont Agency of Natural 

Resources: 

Open Burning Permits or a "Permit to Kindle Fire" regulates open 
burning in every town in Vermont. Town Forest Fire Wardens are 
responsible for issuing open burning permits if fuel and weather 
conditions are safe for outdoor burning. Fire Wardens have the 
authority to ban open burning in their towns during times of high 
fire danger or hazardous local conditions. To request a permit for 
outside burninq in Town of Baltimore please call: 

Baltimore Forest Fire Warden: George "Bay" Wheeler 

Home: 802-263-5157 

Cell: 802-591-3592 

Baltimore Deputy Forest Fire Warden: Richard Cloud 


